
VERIZON HOTSPOT TO WISD STUDENTS

Parents and Students - Woodville ISD students will continue to have
the opportunity once again to receive FREE internet connectivity
through a Verizon hotspot. WISD will offer one mobile hotspot for each
household of a WISD student. While we are aware that parts of
Woodville and surrounding areas may not receive a strong signal and
service may be limited, we still encourage families to take advantage of
this opportunity, as the hotspot could be used for student internet
connectivity “on the go.” So if you have not done so already, please
make arrangements to come pick one up.

Parents must understand WISD loans the hotspot to students; therefore,
we require parent permission and signature before students will receive a
hotspot. Additionally, all hotspots are to be returned at the end of the
school year or when a student withdraws from WISD. Hotspots must be
presented in the original box when returned along with the power cord
and adapter. There will be a charge and/or fine for lost or damaged items
as referenced on the attached form.

If you are interested in getting a Verizon hotspot for your household please come
by the Administration Office from the hours of 9:00 am - 3:30 pm Mon - Fri to sign
one out with Mrs. LeeAnna Chambers . If you have any questions or concerns feel

free to contact me at leeanna.chambers@woodvilleeagles.org or call
409-283-3752
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